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This should be our last newsletter before the big event! 
 
 

 
 

It’s Next Weekend! 
For all those who have not seen previous newsletters, here are the details of 
the 

Reunion Dinner. 
Saturday 4th November 2006 

The Morphett Arms 
138 Morphett Road 

Glengowrie, SA 
6:45 p.m. for drinks, check-in etc. 

7:30 p.m. sit down 
 

And don’t forget that we’ll all meet up again the next day for the 125th 
Anniversary Celebration Carnival at Glenelg School.  It gets under way at 
11:00 a.m. and the formal ceremony is from 12:00 noon to 1:00 pm.  Events 
and stalls will continue through the afternoon.  Many old scholars will be 
gathering to meet in designated spots.  (I suspect ours could be the biggest 
gathering if we all get there!  (A photo opportunity?) 
 
 
 
What Are You Wearing? 
At the request of a couple of people we are designating the style of dress as 
smart casual.  
 
Autobiographies 
Since the last newsletter Bentley has been inundated with the life-stories of 
our 1957 Class.  All those that were submitted on time have now been 
incorporated into the reunion book.  Any that come late will be photocopied 
and handed out at the dinner as a supplement to the book.  Please note: 
Bentley cannot take any more after Wednesday.   If you cannot submit your 
autobiography by then, you should make at least 80 copies and bring it with 
you! 



 
The Book 
When you arrive at the dinner you can purchase your copy of our book, The 
Happy Wanderers, for $15.  It is packed with photographs and information 
about your former classmates, their memories, the teachers, and the school.   
What a wonderful memento to browse through in years to come and hand on 
to posterity!   We will also bring a limited number to the Carnival at the school 
on Sunday for any who could not make it to the dinner.   And those who 
cannot come to either event may wish to order a copy in the next few days.  
 
The Dinner List 
The current list is attached.  We have had a few additions and a few late 
cancellations since the last newsletter, but just a few seats remain “bumless”.  
 
 

Key Contacts on the Reunion Weekend 
 

From Friday 2nd to Sunday 5th November you may find the following 
information useful.  For contact before and after that, see the usual list on 

the last page of this newsletter. 
 

Stephen Crabbe will be leaving Perth on Thursday.   The phone at his 
accommodation will be 08 8358 1662.   
 
Ros Paterson will be staying in Adelaide from the Friday morning until 
Sunday.  Phone: 8352-7474  Mob: 0427-200-156 (8 am to 8 pm) 
 
Peter Corbett will be at his usual residence.  Phone 8276-9472. 
 
 
John Allen will be at his usual residence.  Phone 8295 4088. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Memories… 
Thanks to all the people who took time to send me their memories of teachers 
and life at Glenelg Primary.  They make great reading as you will see for 
yourself in the book.  
 
 
 
Display of Memorabilia 



At the dinner we will have a display of items from our schooldays on two pin-
up boards.  There is not a lot of space left on the boards, but if you have 
something you think would be of interest contact Ros Paterson (see below) to 
discuss it. 
 
Can’t come?  Send a photo! 
If you are unable to make it to the reunion, you might like to send a copy of a 
recent photo for display.  Contact Marlene Grivell to arrange this:   
mgrivell@optusnet.com.au 
 
 
 
 

Visit our own website! 
Glenelg School South Australia 

Old Scholars 
http://www.drovers.com.au/gpos/index.html 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Best wishes to all  
and see you at the Reunion! 

 
Stephen Crabbe, Coordinator. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See below for contact details. 
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Contacts -- before we leave for Adelaide. 
 
Stephen Crabbe, Coordinator -- WA. 
    Email:   jands@netfactory.com.au 
    Phone: (08) 9358-4641 (home) 
    Postal: 27A Puncheon Street, 
      Langford, WA 6147 
 
Perry Burns (nee Martin) -- NSW 

   Ph:  (02) 4473-6597 
 
Ken Jaekel – Qld. 
    Ph. (07)-5455-5687 (home) 
    Mobile:  0412-390-930 
 
Bentley Atchison – Vic. E-mail:  bentleya@vifm.org 
    Ph. (03) 9729 8673 (home) 
           (03) 9684-4336 (work) 
 
 Peter Corbett – SA  7 Nilpena Ave., Parkholme, SA 5043 
    Ph. (08) 8276-9472 
 
John Allen -- SA  Ph. (08) 8295 4088 

 
Ros Paterson (nee Phillips) -- SA 

Ph. (08) 8821-4033 (home) 
Adelaide:  8352-7474 (leave message) 
Fax:  8821-3455 
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